
 
 
 
 
 

 

State of Israel 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Shalom, 

 

the Government of the State of Israel, via Inter-Ministerial Tender Committee, has 

initiated a Request for Information (RFI) process towards the preparation of an 

international tender – of national importance - for the Design, Construction, 

Commissioning, Operation and Maintenance and Financing of a Biological Treatment 

Facility for Contaminated Groundwater at the vicinity of the Israeli Military Industries 

site at Ramat-Hasharon. 

 

For convenience, The RFI publication notice dated February 2, 2017 and RFI document 

are attached hereto. Note the binding versions of the documents are the versions 

uploaded to either of the websites indicated below. 

 

These documents and others that to be issued with respect to the RFI Process, are 

available for online review and download, free of charge, from the Government 

Procurement Administration of the Ministry of Finance at: 

https://www.mr.gov.il/officestenders/Pages/officetender.aspx?pID=593402;  

or from the Water and Sewage Authority’s Website at: 

http://www.water.gov.il/Hebrew/Tenders/Pages/RFI-Ramat-Hasharon-Groundwater-

Contamination.aspx. 

 

Date for submission of the RFI Response to the Inter-Ministerial Tender Committee – 

April 2, 2017. 

 

We would be grateful if you would draw the attention of entities who may find 

interest in participating in the RFI Process.  
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Any question or clarification sought with respect to the RFI Process should be 

addressed directly to the Inter-Ministerial Tender Committee in accordance with the 

guidelines provided within the RFI document.  

 

For the sake of clarity may it be added that making this RFI Process known to any entity 

cannot and should not be construed as the Inter-Ministerial Tender Committee’s 

confirmation to the capabilities or experience of such entity.   

 

 

Thank you, 

The Inter-Ministerial Tender Committee 
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